
 

 
 

 
 

 
The following items set out key decisions to be taken by the Executive:- 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

1 HRA Capital 
Investment 
Procurement 
Strategy 
Procurement 
Strategy for HRA 
related Capital and 
Revenue contracts. 
Approval required 
for extension of 
contracts. 

Contact Officers: 
Phil Deery/Chris 
Hall 

Director: Gillian 
Douglas – Director 
of Housing 

Cabinet – 
Housing and 

Building 
Environment 
(Cllr Rollins)  

 

Public 18 

October 

2023 

 Report 

Risk Register 



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

2 Future Provision 
of Leisure 
Services 

Contact Officer: 
Ben Percival 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

Private – financial or 

business affairs 

18 
October 

2023 

SNAC – 12 
September 2023 

 

3 Playing Pitch 
Strategy 

Contact Officer: 
Robert Marlow / 
Ben Percival 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

 18 

October 

2023 

SNAC  



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

4 SAC Closedown 
Report 

Final project close 
down report 
including closure of 
any outstanding 
financial issues.  

Contact Officer: 
Alexander Oxley 

Director: Tony 
McGovern 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 18 

October 

2023 

 Report 



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

5 Haden Hill Rebuild 
to agree the scope 
of the project and 
preferred 
procurement route 
 
Contact Officer: 
Nicola Leavy / Ben 
Percival 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet – 
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

Private – financial or 
business affairs  

18 
October 

2023 

SNAC – 12 
September 2023 

 



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

8 Future Use of 
Smethwick 
Swimming Centre 
– Options 
 
Contact Officer: 
Luke Dove 

Director: Tony 
McGovern, Director 
of Regeneration and 
Growth 

Cabinet - 

Regeneration & 

WMCA   

(Cllr Hughes) 

 

N/A 18 

October 

2023 

N/A Cabinet Report 



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

9 Sandwell Council 
Housing Asset 
Management 
Strategy 2024-2029 
To agree the 
approach to invest 
in HRA assets for 
the next 5 years 

Contact Officer: 

Sarah Ager  

Director – Gillian 
Douglas, Director of 
Housing 

Cabinet – 
Housing and 

the Built 
Environment 
(Cllr Rollins) 

 15 

Novembe

r 2023 

  



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

10 Building Safety 
and Compliance 
Strategy 

Contact Officer: Phil 
Deery 

Director – Gillian 
Douglas, Director of 
Housing 

Cabinet – 
Housing and 

the Built 
Environment 
(Cllr Rollins) 

 15 

Novembe

r 2023 

  

11 Allotments Review 
and Strategy 

Contact Officer: 
Matthew Huggins 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

 15 
Novembe

r 2023 

  



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

12 Animal Welfare 
Policy – Forge Mill 
Farm 

Contact Officer: 
Matthew Huggins 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leader of 

the Council 
(Cllr 

Carmichael) 

 

 6 
Decembe

r 2023 

  

14 Safer Green 
Spaces Strategy 

Contact Officer: 
Matthew Huggins 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

 6 
Decembe

r 2023 

  



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

15 Sandwell Valley 
Master Plan and 10 
Year Business 
Plan 

Contact Officer: 
Matthew Huggins 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

 6 
Decembe

r 2023 

  

17 Fishing Policy 
 
Contact Officer: 
Matthew Huggins 
 
Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

 6 
Decembe

r 2023 

  



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

18 Bid to Arts Council 
England – 
Libraries 
Improvement Fund 
Round 3 
(depending on 
amount) 

Contact Officer: 
Dawn Winter 

Director: Alice 
Davey – Director of 
Borough Economy 

Cabinet -  
Leisure and 

Tourism 
(Cllr Padda) 

 

 7 

February 

2024 

  

19 Community Hubs 
 
Contact Officer: 
Helen Green 

Cabinet - 
Public Health 

and 
Communities 
(Cllr Khatun) 

 7 
February 

2024 

  



 

 
 

 
 

Title/Subject Decision 
Maker 

Public or exempt 
report? 

If exempt – state 
reason for 
exemption 

Decision 
Date 

Pre or post 
decision Scrutiny 
to be carried out? 
(Board and date) 

List of documents to 
be considered 

 

20 Boroughwide 
Public Spaces 
Protection Order 
Renewals / 
Extensions 
Alcohol, Dogs  & 
Use of BBQs on 
public land  
 
Contact Officer: 
Tessa Mitchell 
 
Director: Alice 
Davey 

Cabinet  7 
February 

2024 

January 2024  

 


